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From: Justin Himmelright [jhimmelright@selwynresources.com] 
Sent: July 31, 2007 4:22 PM 
To: Tawanis Testart 
Subject: RE: Postponement of EA Scoping 
Hello Tawanis,
 
In place of a letter as mentioned below, please accept this email as our notice requesting a short 
postponement of activity on this EA.  The company is currently completing substantive exploration and 
environmental baseline work on our project in the Yukon and as such has limited capacity to contribute to 
the EA process at this time.  We will be more able to participate in the EA process later in the year as the 
exploration season wraps up.  We will be in touch with you regarding possible available dates in 
September and October.
 
Regards,
Justin Himmelright  
 

From: Tawanis Testart [mailto:ttestart@mveirb.nt.ca]  
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2007 8:54 AM 
To: Justin Himmelright 
Subject: Postponement of EA Scoping
 
Hi Justin,
 
Unfortunately, I won’t be able to talk to anyone in the community land corp. until the middle of this week as 
they’re out of town. In the meantime, I think it would be helpful if you could write a letter asking us to 
postpone activities until September and stating why Selwyn requires the extra time. I can then put the 
letter on the record, and all parties to this EA will have access to it. I think this will help to maintain open 
communication between all parties.
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns,
 
 
Regards,
 
Tawanis Testart
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